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From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov 
Sent: Thursday, July 29, 2021 9:12:58 AM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the City Council
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council
Date & Time: 07/29/2021 9:12 am
Response #: 503
Submitter ID: 43122
IP address: 2600:100f:b064:9001:1024:959b:9cfb:5606
Time to complete: 35 min. , 56 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) Not Applicable

2. (○) No Response Needed

3. Tammy Merritt

4. 10209 65th Ave S

5. tlmerritt60@gmail.com

6. tlmerritt60@gmail.com

7. I am writing in reference to the council 's stand on Natural Gas. As a homeowner in the Southend where natural gas is prevelant and affordable, I
have come to rely on my natural gas fireplace and cooktop range.
The energy is clean, safe and affordable, as well  as reliable, even when the power goes out!
I am concerned that if you ban natural gas on Shoreline, the surrounding neighborhoods will  soon follow suit, making it a financial hardship to
not only replace the current appliances, but then to have electric bil ls go even higher each month.
I strongly urge the council  to reconsider their stance on this issue which will  affect thousands upon thousands of homeowners who are just trying
to keep up with the rising costs of l iving in Seattle, as well  as l ive on comfort of our homes.
Sincerely, Tammy Merritt.

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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